
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 9/24/2010 11:51:00 AM 
To: 'egl@cpuc.ca.gov' (egl@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: AL 3587-E-A 

Eric-
See below. We got the submetering approval back in March. Let me know if you need anything 

elcp IO t/, 

Dear All, 

I am writing to alert you that Advice 3587-E-A, Supplement - Electric Rule 18 Revision to Allow 
Submetering for Cold-Ironing Loads, has been approved. Please see the following disposition letter 
from the Energy Division. 

Thanks, 
Olivia 

From: Salinas, Maria rmailto:maria.salinas@cpuc.ca.qov1 

Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2010 3:25 PM 

To: PG&E Tariffs 

Cc: I Redacted ~T 

Subject: AL 3587-E-A 

SB GT&S 0761029 

mailto:egl@cpuc.ca.gov

